Office of the Vice President for Higher Education

In Consortium with:

Ateneo de Davao University

Xavier University – Ateneo de Cagayan

VPHE Memo 2526-04 August 13, 2025

MEMORANDUM

TO: HIGHER EDUCATION UNIT STUDENTS, FACULTY & STAFF

RE: HOLY SPIRIT MASS

We are starting a new school year, and to celebrate, the AdZU Higher Education Unit is holding our traditional **HOLY SPIRIT MASS**. This is a special time for us to come together as a community to pray and ask the Holy Spirit for guidance and renewal.

All students, faculty, and staff are invited to join in the **Holy Mass** on **August 28, 2025**, at **9:45 a.m.** in **MPCC 1**.

Please note that classes and office hours will be suspended from 9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. so everyone can attend. To make the celebration even more festive, we encourage everyone to wear **RED**. Students can wear red instead of their uniforms for the day.

We look forward to seeing you there as we begin the academic year together.

Thank you for your continued cooperation. May God bless us all as we embark on this new academic year.

(sgd) FR RENE C TACASTACAS, SJ

Vice President for Higher Education